
  
 
 
 
Mr & Mrs R Rhodes  
37 Howard Road 
Bridport 
DT6 4SG 

 
 

16th February 2024 
Dear Rob and Liz 
 
RE: JUBILEE TREE ON LAND AT VALLEY VIEW 
 
As you may be aware, after the 31st March the Parish Council will no longer exist.  Open 
spaces will continue to be maintained as they are now, mainly by our contractor Derek Smith 
and the Bridport Town Council Lengthsman. 
 
It was very kind of you to volunteer to water the Jubilee Tree on Valley View and I am writing 
to ask whether it would be possible for you to continue to do so in the future. 
 
If so, and if you need any advice or support on this basis, you can reach the Lengthsman via 
Bridport Town Council. The contact details for Derek Smith are: 
 
D Smith’s Garden Services and Grounds Maintenance –  
Email: d.smithsgardenservices@hotmail.com Phone: 07826069058 
 
Many thanks – I really appreciate your support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

Jim Basker 

 
Cllr A J Basker 
Chairman  
Bothenhampton & Walditch Parish Council 
clerk@bothenhamptonwalditchparishcouncil.com 
Website www.bothenhamptonwalditchparishcouncil.com 
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